
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
To: Prospective Consultants 

From: Gary Williams 

Date: September 20, 2024 

 

 

SCOPE:   This Addendum #1 amends Section 3 of “Request for Qualifications – 
Engineering Services” published on 9/13/2024. The amended language is 
included in the following section. All other parts of the RFQ remain valid and 
unchanged.  

AMENDED:  

3. Respondent Qualifications 
 Consultants must be prequalified with the Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT). Please 

include all IDOT categories that consultant has obtained prequalification for. 
 

 Qualified Consultants must demonstrate experience and qualifications related to the design of 
recreational and hospitality properties. Experience working within conservation areas and 
designing facilities in close proximity to public waterways is preferred.  

 Eligible candidates will demonstrate knowledge of and/or experience with requirements of:  
o Illinois Department of Transportation 
o United States Army Corps of Engineers 
o State of Illinois 
o Illinois Department of Natural Resources 

 
 

Please contact me with questions regarding this Addendum #1.   


